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HIGH SCHOOL COURSE SELECTION INFORMATION

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13
6:00 P.M.

ATTEND AT YOUR ZONED COMPREHENSIVE HIGH SCHOOL

To help you and your child make the best academic and extracurricular choices for
the 2024-2025 school year, CCISD campuses will host informational meetings and

course selection fairs in February. Additional course registration information is
posted on the CCISD website at ccisd.net/courseselection.

Course selection will be coordinated through each individual campus. High school
counselors will conduct presentations for incoming 9th-12th grade students (current

8th-11th):

During the Incoming 9th Grade Parent Night, high school counselors and
administrators will walk current 8th grade families through what to expect in high

school, the course selection process, and to assist in developing a student’s four-year
plan. Following the Parent Night Presentation, each campus will hold a Course Fair.

This Course selection fair is designed for current students in grades 8-11 and their
parents to learn about the array of CCISD course offerings, Career and Technical

Education programs, and more!

FEBRUARY 5-9
DURING SCHEDULED ADVISORY/CLASS TIME

AT INTERMEDIATE & HIGH SCHOOLS

After students have received their course selection materials, they will be able to input their
course selections through the Skyward Student Access portal from home. The window for

this opportunity will begin the week of February 5th and conclude on February 20th.
Additional information will be sent home regarding this process.

ALL COURSES MUST BE ENTERED INTO THE SKYWARD STUDENT
ACCESS PORTAL NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 20, 2024.


